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Council Memorandum 

Date: May 9, 2023  

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Perry 

Re: Repair of Plow Damage on Potts Shore Road  

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Perry regarding Repair of Plow Damage on 

Potts Shore Road be received; 

That staff review conditions of Potts Shore Road and perform any necessary local 

repairs and maintenance required as a result of the 2022-2023 winter plow damage; 

That staff include as a decision unit in the 2024 budget the reconstruction/resurfacing of 

Potts Shore Road for consideration; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council meeting.  

 

Rationale  

Potts Shore Road is approximately 1km long with some 20 residences. Residents of 

Potts Shore Road have been requesting repair of their road since 2018 due to 

documented plow damage each season. As a short term solution, I request that staff 

review and complete necessary repair work as needed this year. As a long term solution 

I request that the road be added as a decision unit in the 2024 budget for 

repaving/resurfacing.  


